
TAKE NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING AND 

OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE PUBLIC COMMENT REGARDING 
THE ALBUQUERQUE HOUSING AUTHORITY 

DRAFT PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY ANNUAL PLAN AND PROPOSED REVISIONS TO 
THE ADMISSIONS AND CONTINUED OCCUPANCY POLICY AND 

THE HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER ADMINISTRATIVE PLAN 
 

Public Comment Period and Public Hearing for Proposed Changes to the AHA’s Housing Choice 
Voucher Administrative Plan, the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy and PHA Annual 
Plan 
 
The Albuquerque Housing Authority will have a public comment period for its Draft Annual Plan and the 
proposed revision to the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy and the Housing Choice Voucher 
Administrative Plan. Portions of these revised policies are incorporated within the Draft PHA Annual 
Plan. There will be a forty-five day public comment period commencing at 8:00 a.m. on March 2, 2013 
through 5:00 p.m. on April 15, 2013. All comments should be made in writing and delivered to 1840 
University SE and made to the attention of Linda Bridge, Executive Director. 
 
A Public Hearing to present comments regarding the draft annual plan and the proposed revisions to both 
policies will be conducted as follows: 
 
Monday, April 15th 12:00 p.m. Albuquerque Housing Authority Office 
Carnis Salisbury Building
Manuel Cordova Conference Room 
1840 University SE, Albuquerque NM 87106 
505-764-3920 
 
The Albuquerque Housing Authority Board of Commissioners will vote on the adoption of the PHA 
Annual Plan and proposed revisions to the Admission and Continued Occupancy Policy and Housing 
Choice Voucher Administrative Plan on Tuesday April 23, 2013, at the AHA Central Office located at 
1840 University SE at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Copies of the proposed revisions to the Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan, the Admissions 
and Continued Occupancy Policy, and the Draft PHA Annual Plan are available for review and inspection 
at the AHA Central Office located at 1840 University SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106. An electronic version 
is available online at www.abqaha.org 
 
AHA is committed to compliance with the American Disabilities Act. If have any special needs please 
contact AHA at 505-764-3915 to speak with a staff person who may assist you. The New Mexico Relay is 
available by dialing 7-1-1 for those with hearing impairments. Equal Housing Opportunity. 

http://www.abqaha.org/

